
Dear colleagues, 

 

SAMURAI International Workshop 2012 

September 10, 2012 @ Science seminar house in Kyoto University 

 

This is the second announcement for "SAMURAI International Collaboration 

Workshop 2012" which will be held on September 10, 2012 at Kyoto University. 

 

As announced in the 1st circular, those who are interested in SAMURAI experiments, 

especially who plan to submit an experimental proposal to the coming 12th NP-PAC in 

December 2012, are strongly encouraged to give a presentation at the workshop. 

We set the deadline for an abstract submission to be August 15.  Please send your 

manuscript in one-page by Word or LateX format to the workshop email address: 

 

samurai_intws2012_at_riken.jp . 

change _at_  @ 

 

Let me remind that the date and place of the workshop. 

 

Date  : September 10(Mon.), 2012 

Place : Science seminar house, Kyoto University 

 Building tagged as "10" of 

http://www.kyoto-u.ac.jp/en/access/campus/north.htm 

 

Workshop web page      : 

http://ribf.riken.jp/SAMURAI/Collaboration/index.php?Workshop2012 

 

Please make a reservation from a web page of the hotels nearby, which can be found in: 

 

http://www.yukawa.kyoto-u.ac.jp/contents/guide/hotels.html 

 

or 

 

http://www.fukui.kyoto-u.ac.jp/access/hotels.htm 

 

We look forward to your participation in this workshop. 
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